
From: Peter M. Stith
To: Byron Matto
Cc: Tracy A. Gora
Subject: Re: 80 Fields Road
Date: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 8:23:13 AM

Byron,

Thanks and we will provide to the Board.

Peter

From: Byron Matto <bmatto@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 8:41:33 PM
To: Peter M. Stith
Subject: 80 Fields Road
 
March 8, 2021

To the City of Portsmouth,

I am writing regarding the Board of Adjustment meeting on March 16, 2021 for the property 
of 80 Fields Rd. Portsmouth, NH.  

I do not have any concerns with Andrew and Katy DiPasquale’s request to replace the shed 
with a new, larger shed as the notice indicates. Furthermore Andrew and Katy have done a 
great job with the property since moving in, and I look forward to their continued effort to 
improve on the property.

Thank you, 

Byron Matto
17 Fields Rd. 
Portsmouth, NH 03801

-- 
Do Good Things.

Byron Matto
bmatto@gmail.com
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From: Peter M. Stith
To: Christine Wilson
Cc: Tracy A. Gora
Subject: Re: Board of Adjustment - 80 Fields Road
Date: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 8:22:25 AM

Comments received. Thank you

Peter
________________________________________
From: Christine Wilson <cgwilson@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 6:11:53 PM
To: Peter M. Stith
Subject: Board of Adjustment - 80 Fields Road

Hello,

 I am writing regarding 80 Fields Road scheduled for the Board of Adjustment meeting on March 16, 2021.
I am a direct abutter - 40 Fields Road - and I do not have any concerns for Andrew & Katy DiPasquale to replace
their current shed and replace it with a new, larger shed as indicated in the notices I have received.

Thank you for your consideration in this.

Christine Wilson
40 Fields Road
Portsmouth, NH 03801
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From: Thomas G. Ferrini
To: Planning Info
Subject: Peter MacDonald owner, 58 Taft Road variance request, Agenda Item III. C.
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 12:44:19 PM

Davie Rheaume
Chair, Board of Adjustment
 
I reside at 69 Taft Road and I am writing in support of the variance requested for the above property.
 
Please note my support for the record.
 
Respectfully,
 
Thomas G. Ferrini
 

Thomas G. Ferrini, Esquire
Wyskiel, Boc, Tillinghast & Bolduc, P.A.
561 Central Avenue
Dover, NH 03820
Phone:  (603) 742-5222
Fax:  (603) 742-7212
tgferrini@wbtblaw.com
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email transmission (and/or the attachments accompanying it) may
contain legally privileged and confidential information, and is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any dissemination, disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please promptly notify the sender by reply email and
destroy the original message.
IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE:  To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform
you that any U.S. tax advice contained in this communication is not intended or written to be used
and cannot be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding U.S. tax penalties.
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From: Jannice Hodges
To: Planning Info
Subject: 3/16 Board of Adjustment meeting comments
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:08:12 PM

Hi - I received an abutter notice for Peter MacDonalds petition at 58 Taft Road.  Unfortunately
I can't attend the zoom meeting, but I wanted to write in today to let you know I am in favor of
them putting on the addition and porch.  I will be able to see this addition from my house, I too
have a porch in the back yard and its a great space we enjoy and we hope they will enjoy
theirs!

Thank you
Jannice Hodges
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From: eric weinrieb
To: Planning Info
Cc: Tracy A. Gora
Subject: ZBA application for 2 Monroe Street
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 2:29:07 PM

Dear Board members,
 
I live at 9 Middle Road.  I am not a direct abutter to this application.  However, I live close enough to
have received a written abutter notice.  I walk past this property daily.  The existing garage is not
visually pleasing.  The proposed garage and expanded living area above appears to be harmonious
with the neighborhood and will be provide an aesthetic improvement.
 
I support you granting the zoning relief.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Eric D. Weinrieb, PE
 
9 Middle Road
Portsmouth, NH 03801
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